
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Cooper Diary Dates  

Non uniform exchange for 

chocolates 

Christmas Fayre 

29th November 

Nativity EYFS AM  

9th December 

Nativity EYFS PM 

10th December 

Nativity KS1 AM 

10th December 

Nativity KS1 PM 

11th December 

KS1 Nativity Evening 

11th December 

KS2 Carol concert 

1.30pm 

12th December 

Christmas lunch 

18th December 

Autumn reports out 

18th December 

 

Class Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders 100% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 100% 

Terrific Turtles 95% 

Perfect Pandas 96% 

Amazing Alligators 97% 

Marvellous Meerkats 98% 

Outstanding Owls 99% 

 This Week’s  

Winners 

 Sparkly Spiders      

& Dazzling 

Dragoflies 

 

    22/11/2024 

Fabulous Foxes 99% 

  Newsletter 
 

 

Friday 29th November 

It’s our school Christmas Fayre straight 
after school.  

We look forward to seeing you all there. 
We have food, games, stalls and lots of 

festive fun to be had. 

£1 entry per family. 



 

 
 

Ravenclaw 511 

Slytherin 325 

Gryffindor 603 

Hufflepuff 548 

Pupils of the Week 

& TIGER Learners 

  

LL   Elsie & Emily 

SS  Etta & Sebastian 

DD  Owen & Rory 

TT   Hetty & Matthew 

PP   Ralph  & Harry H 

AA   Jaxon & George N 

MM  Stanley & Elspeth 

OO   Harley & Aydin 

FF    Sam & Ruby 

TT Rockstars 

 

1st place 

Milo  

Isaac  

Toby  

2nd place 

Harvey  

Freddie  

George M 

3rd place 

Sienna  

William H 

Hollie  

Most improved 

Hannah  

Henry  

Cliodhna  

 
Numbots 

 

AA  Edward  

PP  Nancy 

TT  Isaac  

 

House points 

The results are based on the number of children who have 

read four or more times in the week. 

1st Sparkly Spiders &  

         Dazzling Dragonflies   100% 

2nd Terrific Turtles    92% 

3rd Little Ladybirds    53% 

  

Well done to everyone who read and took part  in the challenge last 

week. 

Ready, Steady, Read!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaners Forum  - Rebecca 

 

 

 

Our Pupil Leaders did a super job      

representing Oxhey at the Biddulph 

Learners’ Forum at Biddulph Town Hall.  

The children were great at suggesting 

ways to improve our town and devised a 

questionnaire for  the people of          

Biddulph to encourage them to share 

their thoughts.  

Well done Oxhey! 

Biddulph Learners’ Forum 



 

 

 

 

                   

       

WOW awards………………………………. 

Non-Uniform days in        

exchange for items for 

our PTFA Christmas 

Fayre: 

 Friday 29th November 
(Christmas Fayre day) -     
Chocolates 



 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to be part of the Little Heroes Campaign here at Oxhey First School. Over the next few 

weeks we will be introducing the children to the Heroes campaign and modelling activities that could be 

used to support them in understanding the importance of school attendance but also offering advise and 

guidance on how to manage worries together. 

We are proud to be part of the Little Heroes 

campaign………... 
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